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Roxann Isbrecht

From: MDHHS-michem <MDHHS-michem@michigan.gov>
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 1:09 PM
To: Roxann Isbrecht
Subject: Thank You from the MiChEM Team

Hello Roxann, 
  
Thank you so much for all your help in planning and execuƟng our MiChEM visit to Harƞord. We really enjoyed working 
with you to collect data to help improve the health of Michiganders. We would not have been successful without all of 
your support. Thank you again. 
  
Sincerely, 
The Michigan Chemical Exposure Monitoring (MiChEM) Project Team 
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services 
Phone: 844‐464‐7327 
  

 
  


